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Counselling volunteers in training 
 

We are currently running a training 

course for new applicants. They all have 

some counselling training and this 

course is introducing them to the work 

we do with our clients. We are hopeful 

that some of them will be prepared to 

join our team. 

 

If you are interested, please contact the 

office for more information. 

 Acorn news in a nutshell 

Did you know Acorn has Facebook and Twitter accounts and we’ve recently added    

Instagram to our collection!   Find us @acornworthing   

New bookkeeper 
 

In recent months Debbie has joined us 

to help keep our finances in order!  

We are so grateful to her for her 

friendly and efficient presence in the 

office each month. 

Thank you Debbie! 

www.acornworthing.org.uk 

Schools’ work expanding! 

Our enthusiastic schools’ team leader, Steph, has been 

busy increasing the workload of our highly acclaimed 

presenters! We now have invitations to deliver sessions 

to students in ten schools: 

Steyning Grammar    Durrington High  

The Littlehampton Academy    Davison’s High 

The Angmering school     Worthing High    

St Andrews High     Bohunt       

Our Lady of Sion     Shoreham Academy 

       
          

Here’s what one teacher has said: 
 
“All presenters allow the students to feel comfortable 

enough not just to take part, but also to share ideas    

and views.” 

Come and watch our schools’ 

presenters! 

As mentioned above, our schools’ 

work is increasing and our team of 

volunteers needs to increase too!  

We need volunteers to attend 

lessons as an assistant along with 

the presenter.  You will begin as an 

observer and only take on what you 

are comfortable with when you are 

ready. 

 

If you are interested, please contact 

the office for more information. 

From our Schools’ poster 


